## P-04-456 Dementia - This Could Happen to you - Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 12.03.14

Dear Kayleigh,

Thank you for this latest email regarding the next meeting on Tuesday the 25th of March, 2014 where my petition will be considered.

I would like you to let the committee know that I feel strongly aggrieved that there was absolutely no follow up in making contact with me regarding the implication in Mark Drakeford's letter dated 3rd of August 2013 Ref: MD/01817/13 that, and I quote 'My officials will liaise, as you have requested, with your clerking team to ensure your petitioners are included as part of that process'. I would very much appreciate the committee making contact with Mark Drakeford's office to enquire as to why I was not contacted as a stakeholder, as was expected. I would be particularly interested in enquiring as to who the 'stakeholders' are that Mark Drakeford's officials are continuing to engage with throughout the consultation process. Also where have the 'regional events' referred to been held to discuss the proposed changes and what 'individuals' have there been 'discussions' with, as I would very much have wished to have attended any and all of these 'events' particularly as this petition was raised by me, and I would also have been extremely interested in engaging with the 'individuals' there have been 'discussions' with.

In which three Local Health Boards are the tests mentioned in Mr. Drakeford's letter being undertaken during the consultation period.

I will be attending in the gallery on the 25th and would appreciate it if you would be kind enough to let reception know.

Kind regards,

Helen (Jones)